
Benalla Health is excited to announce our upcoming 
Masquerade Ball, on Saturday 23rd August 2025.
This year, our focus is on raising funds for specialised surgical equipment that will revolutionize the 
way our surgeons perform laparoscopic surgery, also known as keyhole surgery. An absolute essential 
component of this minimally invasive surgical technique lies the insufflator, a vital piece of equipment 
that plays a pivotal role in ensuring the safety and efficiency of keyhole procedures. By investing in this 
state-of-the-art technology, we are committed to providing the best care possible, ensuring that every 
person receives the highest standard of treatment, every time.

As we prepare for the Masquerade Ball, we are extending our invitation to community partners and 
supporters to participate in our fundraising efforts through sponsorships, donations for auction 
items, and raffle prizes. Our objective is to secure a diverse range of captivating items that will 
enhance the appeal of our event and contribute to the achievement of our fundraising goal.

The funds raised from this event are crucial for sustaining the important work we do at Benalla 
Health. They enable us to continue to care for our community by providing safe, high quality 
healthcare for everyone.  With your generous contribution, we can continue to make a meaningful 
impact in the lives of those we serve.

We envision a vibrant event with a mix of live auction items, and raffle prizes, all made possible through 
the generosity of donors like you. Your donation will not only help us achieve our fundraising goals but 
also ensure a memorable and enjoyable experience for all attendees.

In recognition of your support, we will acknowledge your contribution in several ways during the 
event, including through our social media channels and other promotional materials. Additionally, 
your generosity will be highlighted as a vital part of our mission to the community.

We understand the importance of community partnerships and are truly grateful for your 
consideration of our request. Your support will have a direct and lasting impact on the success  
of our event and the future of our Health Service.

Thank you once again for your generosity and support. We eagerly anticipate the opportunity  
to work together and look forward to hearing from you soon. Should you have any questions  
or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact the Benalla Health Events Team on 5761 
4222 or email executive@benallahealth.org.au to further explore this exciting partnership opportunity.

Warm regards, 

Jackie Kelly
Chief Executive Officer
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